
From: Ralph Moyle < >  

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 2:46 PM 

To: Lisa Gauvreau <lgauvreau@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: Timothy Peterson <tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Stefan Cermak 

<scermak@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill 

<kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Ben Mabberley 

<bmabberley@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Rezoning application Galiano Island Land Use Bylaw No. 127, 1999 (LUB)  

 

To whom it may concern 

I am a long-time resident of Sticks Allison Road East and as such a member of the Sticks Allison 

Water System which will be largely impacted if the above-mentioned Residential lot is rezoned 

to Industrial/commercial.  

Our prime water source that supplies our residential water would be severely impacted by any 

misuse of the water source by an industrial or commercial operation such as sawmill equipment 

and gravel loading/unloading, as well as increased traffic on Galiano Way. Sticks Allison Road 

and the surrounding area are zoned residential and would be greatly impacted by the increased 

noise, and discharge from an Industrial operation.  

We'd like for you to take these concerns in mind when deciding whether or not to rezone to a 

Industrial/Commercial lot.  

Regards 

 

Ralph and Rocky Moyle 
 

Galiano Island, BC 
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